
 

 

Who do I contact? 

 

Every member of staff completes annual Cyber Threat training, and is kept 

informed of online threats such as spoof emails, phishing, vishing, middle man, 

spear phishing and so on. They are all available to give you advice if you have 

been the subject of any cyber-attack. 

If you are concerned about a specific threat to you, such as online bullying, you 

can approach any member of staff who can then discuss this with a member of 

the Safeguarding Team, your Base Champion, or Online Safety Coordinator.  

All this is totally confidential (unless we believe someone is at risk). 

Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) – Bev Lee 

Deputy DSL (DDSL) – Mel Findon. 

Online Safety Coordinator/Governor (OSC/OSG) - Jon Stevenson. 

Base Champions: 

Lincoln – Chloe Nelson. 

Amber Hill – Liz Hallissey. 

Baumber/Home – Lynda Martin 

Online Safety is now overseen by the wider Safeguarding groups and is 

discussed as part of the Pupil Forum. We still expect to discuss the same issues. 

• What are students interested in online at home? What are the latest 

fads? 

• What actions could contribute to increasing online safety at school? 

• What should we include in the newsletter?  

• What should we report to the Governors? 

• Preparation for special events, such as Safer Internet Day, Anti-Bullying 
Week. 

• Any new technology ideas? 


